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   sunday evening service 

We will be starting a Sunday evening gathering, during the first week of 
October. It will run for an initial 10 weeks. We are looking for 15-20 
volunteers in a variety of areas that can commit to serving on Sunday 
nights. If you are interested in helping out, or in finding out more info, you 
can sign up at the Information Center.  

parents time out 
There will be another “Parents Time Out” Cooperative on Thursday, August 
27th, from 9:30a to 12p. This ministry is a time for parents to enjoy a brief 
moment of rest and renewal from the day to day tasks. They are welcome 
to drop of their children, 6 months to 5 years, for some free childcare. If you 
are interested, please sign up at the Information Center! 

starting point 

Our next Starting Point class will be on Sunday, 9/20, at 12:30p. This is a 
great opportunity to find out who we are as a church and to find out what 
your next step should be. There will also be an opportunity to become a 
member. Lunch and childcare are provided. Sign up at the Info Center. 

fall term 

Fall Term will be starting on September 6th. If you are interested in helping 
out in Kid’s Ministry for the term, you can sign up at the Information Center! 

shed your skins 

This is just a reminder that we reuse our bulletin skins each week. Please 
place them in the marked bins as you leave today! The black bins are for the 
bulletins only, no cups please! 

We have some new service opportunities! If you are interested in 
either of these positions, you can sign up at the Info Center. 

Room Coordinator 

We are looking for someone who would be willing to help us keep our 
classrooms cleaned up. This would entail sanitizing the toys in the 
nursery, checking to make sure all of the rooms have been picked up 
and are in good order for Sundays. This job could be done anytime 
during the week. 

Small Group Leaders 

We are also looking for some people who would volunteer to lead a 
small group for our fall series, starting on October 4. Small group 
leaders are asked to be familiar with the materials provided by the 
Eastridge Small Group Ministry Director, and be prepared to facilitate 
discussion, foster relationships, and lead a time of prayer 
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